
8.1 
Concerned Residents of Balsam Avenue South 
 
Good Morning Members of the Public Works 
Committee 
 
I am speaking on behalf of Balsam Ave residents. 
 
1. 2016-2017 - From Main and Sherman Streets East 

including Dunsmure Ave were paved, including 
Leinster Ave where all construction stopped. 

2. The paving crews left June 2017 and never 
returned. 

3. Former Councilman Green's office said as soon 
as the new high school was completed, Balsam 
Ave would be completed. 

4. Bike lanes were installed on Gage Ave 2018. 
5. Cannon Street from Sherman to James Street, 

paving and bike lanes began May of 2019. 
6. June 2019 City crews put 3 band aid patches on 

Balsam Ave between King and Cannon Streets. 
7. Very large trucks using Balsam Avenue instead 

of Gage Avenue.  We already had a cave in due to 
these large trucks. 

 
 
 

David Twiss 
 
 


